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The Heat, Smoke and Carbon Monoxide Detector have been installed in your apartment for your 
safety. Please be advised that any tampering with these systems by disconnecBng wires, 
damaging, or removing these detectors, is a serious violaBon of your lease. The Lowell Housing 
Authority will not tolerate any instance where a tenant is responsible for vandalizing these 
systems. If vandalism is found, the Lowell Housing Authority will aggressively pursue 
terminaBon of your tenancy. 
 
If a Heat, Smoke or Carbon Monoxide Detector in your unit is found to be damaged or missing, 
you will be responsible for the replacement costs. You will also be charged with the labor 
associated with this replacement. 
 
If you experience a problem with any of these detectors or the main system, you should report 
this informaBon immediately to the Property Manager or contact the Maintenance 
Department. 
 
 
 
Property Manager:             
 
Telephone Number:            
 
Maintenance Telephone Number:          
 
 
****************************************************************************** 
 
 
I understand this informaBon regarding the Heat, Smoke and Carbon Monoxide Detector in my 
apartment. 
 
 
Resident Signature Date     


